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GSWPGA GENERAL MEETING FOR EXECUTIVE BOARD, COMMITTEE 
CHAIRS, CITY REPRESENTATIVES, AND TEAM CAPTAINS 

Minutes 
Mt. Si Golf course – Snoqualmie, Washington 

Thursday, July 8, 2010 
 

President, Janna Phillips, called the meeting  to order following the Summer Sweeps Golf 
Tournament at the Mt. Si Golf Course.  She called roll call with the following response:   
Auburn, 0; Bellevue, 3; Cascade, 3; Foster, 1; Jackson, 1; Jefferson 0, Lake Wilderness, 
0; Maplewood, 3; Mt. Si, 1; Riverbend, 2; Snoqualmie Falls, 0; Twin Rivers, 2; Wayne, 
1; West Seattle, 1; and Willows Run, 1. 
 
 
Minutes 
It was agreed that the February minutes would be approved as written on the website. 
 
President’s Report 
President, Janna Phillips, stated that the purpose of this meeting was to nominate 
candidates for the Vice President position.  Representatives from Jefferson Park, who 
have responsibility for this year’s nomination, were not present so no candidates were 
presented.  Janna stated that they have until the November meeting to submit a candidate.  
River Bend indicated that they may have a candidate and will talk to her and follow-up 
with Jefferson if she is willing to be considered. 
 
Janna also reported that there are two candidates willing to assume the open positions of 
Treasurer and Trophies.  Lynn Chapman, Jackson Jills, and Roberta McLean, Bellevue, 
have both volunteered to be candidates for these roles.  A final decision will be made at 
the November meeting. 
 
Tournament Report 
Tournament Chair Cindy Andre reported that she is still seeking a venue for the 2011 
Summer Sweeps since Mt. Si will be hosting the 3-day tournament next year.  She will be 
pursuing both West Seattle and Willows Run to host the event since both clubs have 
indicated a willingness to participate.  She will also be checking into having Jefferson 
Park host the April tournament since their course remains dryer than many of the others 
during wet spring weather. 

 
The next meeting will be the Annual Awards Luncheon & General Meeting to be held on 
Thursday, November 11, 2010, at 11:30 a.m.  Flyers to save the date were distributed to 
all attendees. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Linda Chesney, Secretary 
09/05/10 


